
 

PALMERSTON ROAD UPGRADES 
ROYSTONEA AVENUE/TEMPLE TERRACE 
INTERSECTION 

Road works 

Delivery of the Northern Territory Governments’ Palmerston Road Upgrades program 

is underway, which will provide a safe traffic environment and allow for a greater 

movement of vehicles in and around the Palmerston City. Work on the first stage of 

the Roystonea Avenue/Temple Terrace intersection upgrade will start from 

Wednesday, 25 November 2015. Works include: 

 Relocation of services 

 Clearing and earthworks 

Day works will take place outside of the traditional busy weekday morning and 

afternoon traffic flow times.  

Night works may be required between the hours of 7pm to 6am Monday to Friday.  

The contractor is using technology to reduce the noise typically associated with 

reversing vehicles. The concentrated directional reversing alarm can only be heard by 

workers in the immediate vicinity of the works. 

 

During works, motorists are urged to travel with care in the area and adhere to all 

traffic management in place. Road users are advised that lane closures, speed 

restrictions are expected. Some delays may be experienced. 

Keep up-to-date with the latest project information at www.nt.gov.au/infrastructure 

through newspaper advertising or ‘like us’ Road Report Facebook page. 

For more information contact: 

Department of Infrastructure’s Manager Projects Civil Delivery Darwin, Arthur Busato 

Telephone: 8999 4499 or email civilprojects.doi@nt.gov.au  
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